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Dear Parents/Guardians,

End of Term
On Thursday 29 March we will go to Kintore church for our final Assembly of the term.  Parent helpers will be required but as usual it will be a bit of a tight squeeze.  If, for religious reasons you do not wish your child to attend, please inform the office.  We should return from the church around 10.30am. 

Mental Health & Wellbeing Awareness Raising Workshop
This will be held at Kemnay Academy on Monday 26 March from 6.30-8.30pm.  The workshop will be led by ‘The Spark’, a leading provider of counselling services for young people.  The focus audience is the parents/guardians of young people facing transition, that is P7, S3-S6 pupils.  It hopes to deal with mental health issues, stress and anxiety and coping strategies.
The event has been organised by Kemnay Local Learning Community Partnership which has representation from a range of local groups. 
To book your place contact Kemnay CLD office on 01467 539853 or email Kemnay.cec@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

Book Fair and World Book Day 
Many thanks for your support and in particular for the parental help during the book sale.  The reading activities planned for the re-scheduled ‘World Book Day’ went well, as did the Nursery Safari tea.

Sum Dog
As you are aware we are working towards all pupils having access to Sum Dog and Sum Spell.  In a recent Aberdeenshire Sum Dog competition we had a number of pupils in the top 50.  Congratulations to Jonathan Macqueen, Matthew Mahoney, Angus Watt, Kendall 





Cameron, Lucy Beagrie, Megan Sutherland and Cameron Goshawk. 

Quiz Team 
Congratulations to our quiz team who won their first round against local schools to proceed to the Aberdeenshire final on 21 April at Meldrum Academy.  Well done Alex Beagrie, Jane Curry, Teun van der Holt, Haydn McCall and James Skinner.

Floral Request
The local florist gave the children the opportunity to write a letter to their favourite lady for Mothering Sunday.  Congratulations to both the children and the nominated ‘Lovely Ladies’ of Abbie McPherson, Jenna Urquieta, Robbie Morrison and Gregor Anthony and thank you to Floral Request, for giving us the opportunity. 

Summer Festival Leaflet
Congratulations to Mia Smith whose carefully executed design will be reproduced on the Kintore Summer Festival Leaflet; well done too, Eva Mckenzie who was runner-up. 

Class Photographs 18 – 19 April 
On our return; the school photographer will be here to take class group photographs of the Nursery, P1, P3, P5 and P7 pupils.  We normally opt for the casual group photographs.  Pupils should be in school uniform for this. 

School Office 
As Mrs Rafferty has moved to another post within the Authority our office is currently undermanned and as such it may be that we have to limit opening times to 

school hours and may have to close over lunch breaks.  We will endeavor to return all calls, etc. as soon as we can. 

School Meals Cost and New Menu
On our return in April the cost of a school meal for pupils in P4-7 will be £2.30.  You should find, perhaps in the depths of a schoolbag, a copy of the Spring/Summer Menu.

Cookery Class
The last session of the above will take place on Tuesday 27 March after school.  Please note the change of day.  Parents are welcome to join the young cooks at 5.00pm for a tasting session. 
Next term the Cooking Sessions will take place on Tuesdays, as follows – 
· May 1, 8, 15, 22, 29
· June 5
The sessions are open to pupils in P6 and P7; there are 16 places and priority will be given to those who were unable to secure a place in the first instance.  The cost will be £12 – should this be difficult for you, please let us know. 
The first sessions went really well; many thanks to Mrs Aramoni. 

Forthcoming Events
Friday 23 March	- P6P to Bennachie
Saturday 24 March	- Spring Fair
Monday 26 March	- Nursery Easter Events
Wednesday 28 March	- Link Café (pm) 
Thursday 29 March 	-	Church Service
	- End of Term 3
Monday 16 April	- Term 4 begins
Wednesday 18 April 	- Class Photographs
	Nursery, P1, P3, P5, P7 
Thursday 19 April	- Class Photographs
	Nursery, P1, P3, P5, P7

Holidays for 2017/2018 Session
Friday 30 March to 	- Easter Break
Friday 13 April 2018
(Inclusive)
Monday 7 May 2018	- May Day Holiday
Monday 4 June 2018	- Occasional Day
Friday 6 July 2018	- Last Day of School
Tuesday 21 August 2018	- Start of session 2018 –     2019


Enjoy the spring break – with luck we will have some sunshine. 
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WILMA WALKER
23 March 2018
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Parent/Guardian Comments










Cooking Classes
I hereby give permission for my child to attend the Cookery classes and enclose the £12 for materials.   I acknowledge that I am responsible for my child travelling home from the class.
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………………………..Class …………………………………….
Home Phone Number ………………………………………………………………….........
Mobile Phone Number ……………………………………………………………………….
My child will be collected from Cooking Class
My child will walk home from Cooking Class  
Please state if your child has any Medical Conditions or Food Allergies that we should be aware of
Medical/Food Allergies …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Parent/Guardian Signature………………………………………………………………Date………………………………………………….
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